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This week has been a busy one in school with lots of things happening in the school calendar.  
 
On Tuesday, it was fantastic to welcome the new reception parents for a meeting after school.  
 
On Wednesday, the children took part in the annual sports day. The weather was kind to us and it was 
fantastic to see so many adults come along to support the event and the children really enjoyed their 
day taking part in numerous physical activities as well as a few competitive races. A huge thankyou to 
Mr Flynn for organising the event so well. It was also a pleasure to welcome back some former students 
along with Mr Roberts who teaches PE at Wollaston and develops PE across the Trust. Their assistance 
in this event ensured the smooth running of the day and we are very grateful for their support.  
 
On Thursday, most of our Year 5 children took part in a cricket tournament at Wollaston Cricket Club- 
their behaviour was as ever fantastic and they thoroughly enjoyed taking part in this event. 
 
Mr Gareth Rust 
Head of School  

Sports Day 
Sports Day was a great success this week! Everyone had an amazing time and the weather was perfect!  
 
It was great to see house teams working together and encouraging each other to wins points for their 
houses. In the end, Churchill claimed the trophy this year which was fantastic.  
 
In the individual year group races, it was excellent to see children competing for gold, silver and bronze 
medals. It was also lovely to see so many parents coming along to enjoy the fun with us. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder: Pre-School Sports Day 
Our Pre-School Sports Day is taking place next week on Wednesday 26th June at 10.00am at School.  
 
If your child does not normally attend on a Wednesday morning, they are welcome to come and take 
part in the sports day and then go home afterwards. Please let Miss Pettit know if they will be attending. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
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Summer Weather Forecast - Important Reminders 
With the promise of nice, sunny weather all next week, now seems like a good time to  
remind you about the following: 
 
Water bottles - Please send your child to school with a water bottle with water in. There are water 
stations in school and children are encouraged to top up their bottles at appropriate times. 
 
Sun hats/caps – Please ensure these are also labelled clearly with children’s names as it makes reuniting 
them with their owners easier! 
 
Footwear - Children must continue to wear appropriate footwear – we politely request no open sandals 
as they do not provide the foot with appropriate support or protections. 
 
Sun Cream – It is best to apply before school- some lotions offer extended protection however, you may 
send your child in with sun cream. Your child should use this only on themself and they will be 
responsible for applying it. 
 

Enjoy the lovely weather! 

Cricket Competition 
A group of Year 5 Children participated in a Cricket Competition at Wollaston Cricket Club yesterday. 
 
The team played 10 matches, they caught loads of balls, also batted loads of balls and made plenty of 
runs. They came 13th overall and had an amazing time in the sunshine.  
 
Children represented the school beautifully. We are very proud of them all 

NMPAT Music Lessons – 2024 - 25 
Music lessons at our school are delivered by Northamptonshire Music and 
Performing Arts Trust (NMPAT). NMPAT tuition is delivered as 15 minute 
individual lessons. 

 
Applications for the next academic year (for children currently in Years 2-5) close 
on Monday 24th June 2024. If your child is interested in music lessons please 
register with NMPAT at: https://presto.nmpat.co.uk/musicinschool by this date. 

 

https://presto.nmpat.co.uk/musicinschool
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Key Dates and Events 2024 
Date Time Event 

 June  

Tuesday 25th June 9.30am Jaguars Class Ukulele Performance 

Wednesday 26th June 10.00am Pre-School Sports Day 

Thursday 27th June 1.15pm Panthers & Lions Temple Visit 

 July  

Monday 1st & Tuesday 2nd July - Transition Days 

Friday 12th July - School Reports to go out 

Tuesday 16th July 9.30am Year 6 Leavers Performance 

Wednesday 17th July 9.30am Rocksteady Concert 

Monday 22nd July 
9.00am Year 6 Celebration assembly 

PM Year 6 Celebration trip 

Tuesday 23rd July - School finishes for Summer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OWLS RABBITS JAGUARS PANTHERS LIONS 

     

For reading Red 
words 

confidently 

For his excellent 
effort in PE 

For working 
extremely hard 

in Maths booster 
club 

For working 
really with his 
reasoning and 
arithmetic in 

Maths. 

For always being 
ready to help 
and always 

giving his best 

 

 

Our Learning Champions this 

week are: 


